## Caleb Greenwood School PRESENTS:

## "A Peaceful Winter"

2013 Winter Concert & Canned Food Drive Wednesday, December 18th



Caring to Make a Difference

Putting the IB Learner
Profile Attitude
"CARING" into practice,
the Caleb Greenwood
Student Leadership
Team invites you to
bring a canned food item
to the Winter Concert.
Donations will be
collected that evening
and delivered to the
Sacramento Food Bank.

Caleb Greenwood students have been preparing since Fall to provide you with an entertaining evening celebrating the Season of Winter and the spirit of Peace.

Please SAVE THE DATE: December 18th and note the arrival and performance times for your student(s). All students must arrive to their classroom 15 minutes before their performance time. Parents will stay for the combined grade level performance their child is in then pick up their child at his/her classroom prior to the next performance time. Students will be invited to wear their "winter best."

Performance Times: Preschool & Kinder 5:30 PM 1st-3rd Grade 6:30 PM 4th-6th Grade 7:15 PM

